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SuperBuild 
 
SuperBuild is Shirts Across America (SAA)’s annual fundraiser that challenges trip volunteers to raise 
awareness in their communities about the ongoing recovery efforts in New Orleans. Proceeds from this 
special event goes directly towards building costs, participant materials, nonprofit partners, and partial 
scholarships for SAA trips and programs for need-based students. 

Who is involved? 
All 2025 SAA student volunteers are required to participate in SuperBuild. 

What is the event? 
SuperBuild is a walk in the Greater Seattle area for volunteers to educate their friends, family, and 
communities about why they are dedicated to helping families rebuild homes in New Orleans.  
 
Through this annual fundraiser, SAA challenges volunteers to raise awareness in their communities about 
the work still to be done.  SAA encourages volunteers to share their excitement and ask their friends and 
community to get involved and donate. 
 

Student Volunteer Participation  
Each volunteer is required to attend the walk on Saturday, January 18, 2025, and raise a 
minimum dollar amount before the walk.  Core Team members minimum goal is $250.  
Student Volunteers minimum goal is $175. Students are encouraged to reach out to everyone 
except their parent(s)/guardian(s) for financial support UNTIL they have reached their minimum goal. 
Students must reach out beyond their comfort zone and educate others about their commitment to SAA’s 
humanitarian mission. 
 
Adult Volunteer Participation 
Adult Volunteers are encouraged to join SAA the walk! Meet other Adult Team Leads as we begin our 
journey together.  
 

 

 


